
 

The City of Cottage Grove is recruiting for  

Librarians 
(Full-time and Part-time positions) 

Application Deadline is September 15, 2021 by 5:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The City of Cottage Grove is now accepting applications for a full-time Librarian and two part-time Librarians.  The 

Librarians will work under the general supervision of the Head Librarian and may be assigned to specialized functions 

within the library.   The Library staff will be responsible for coordinating library services and programs for the community.  

As the Library is reopening after the pandemic Library staff will be pursuing new approaches to providing Library services 

and programs.  If you have prior Library or similar experience and a passion for serving the community, please apply!  

 

Full-time position – 40 hours a week starting at $3,074.00/month with excellent medical, dental, vision, long term 

disability, life insurance, retirement and vacation benefits.   
 

Part-time positions – average of 20 hours/week starting at $17.60/hour.    
 

Full job description and application materials are available on the City of Cottage Grove website at: 
https://www.cottagegroveor.gov/jobs 

 

Job posting opens August 26, 2021 and closes on September 15, 2021 at 5:00 pm. 

 

Questions, Contact: 
Natasha Chitow 
Head Librarian 
541-942-3828 
librarian@cottagegrove.org 

Submit Application to: 
City of Cottage Grove, Human Resources 
Librarian Recruitment 
400 E Main Street 
Cottage Grove, OR 97424 

 
 

THE CITY OF COTTAGE GROVE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

http://www.cottagegroveor.gov/jobs
mailto:librarian@cottagegrove.org

